
Year 6 celebrates individuality 
and diversity by wearing 

interesting and cool socks for  
‘Funky Sock Friday’ each week. 

Responding to Student Voice in 
our class meetings, students 

decided to introduce this 
exciting idea to acknowledge 
differences and show respect 

and kindness within our 
community.


